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12.2.24 
  
Dear Parents and Carers 

Message from Mrs Rawlins – Monday update - 12.2.24 
 

Last week was a very busy one in school.  EYFS and Year 1 each went out on super visits, EYFS to 
Johnsons Zoo and Year 1 to Duxford. Class 5 presented their class assembly on Friday morning and it was 
great to hear about their learning over the past weeks.  Do have a look at the ‘News and Events’ section of 
the website for photos and information on what has been happening in school and on visits.  We wish a 
happy new year to our families who have been celebrating the Lunar New Year at the weekend. 
 
This week is the last one of the half-term, and we finish on Friday 16th for a week’s half-term holiday. A few 
things to tell you about for this week: 
Tuesday – Pancake Day:  Tomorrow is Shrove Tuesday (Pancake Day), and there will be pancakes for 
school lunch dessert (with a choice of chocolate or strawberry sauce, plus sprinkles) instead of the dessert 
on the menu.  Fruit salad will be still available as usual.   
Friday – Class 12 assembly:  We look forward to sharing in Class 12’s assembly on Friday at 9am in the 
Expressive Arts hall.  Parents and carers are warmly invited to come along to the hall door near the school 
main entrance and we will let you in. 
Year 4 trip on Friday:  Year 4 will be visiting Fitzwilliam Museum on Friday as part of their learning about 
Ancient Egypt.  
 
Education Inclusion Family Advisor (EIFA) workshop information and newsletter:  Mrs Din, our 
Inclusion Lead, has asked me to pass on the two attached documents to you, with details of online 
workshops you may find useful. 
  
As always, please do contact us if we can be of help. If you have any specifically KS1 questions, please 
contact Sophie Morris at smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk  and for anything particularly involving KS2, please 
contact Kate Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Diane Rawlins 
Assistant Headteacher 
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